
Greenwell Point Public School  

 NEWSLETTER 
School Motto – Growing and Learning Together 

Phone:  444 71379        Fax:  444 71550        email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Kate Murphy                                  29th March, 2016                         Term 1  Week 10 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
  
I am proud of your children on a daily basis.  Many thanks to all the parents and family 
members who attended the Easter hat parade. Judging such beautiful hats was very 
hard.  
 
Our next P&C meeting will be held next Thursday. If you are not able to attend and 
have some ideas you wish to be considered for our Festival later this year then please 
pass the ideas to the committee or myself. The last Festival was excellent and we 
would like to build on our past success. 
 
Many thanks to Mrs Spelta who has donated material to be used for craft etc. at 
school. Some of this material would be handy to make items for the Festival. Early next 
term we will be asking for items to be donated in readiness for the festival. If you are a 
gardener and have plants to divide or cuttings now would be a great time to start pot-
ting them so they are healthy plants by the time they are needed.  
 
In week 3 of next term Years 3 and 5 will be sitting the NAPLAN tests. These tests are 
aimed at testing your child at a point in time. The tests tell us a little bit more about 
where your child may need support or remind us that something may need reteaching. 
Encourage your child to do their best and to have a go at every question.  
 
We will be holding the whole school assembly this Friday at 9:15am (due to dance to 
be fit in the hall in the afternoon) in the hall.  All family members are welcome. 
 
Kind regards 
Kate Murphy 
 
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 
Our whole school photos will be held next Monday 4th April, 2016.  A photograph en-
velope with your child’s name was attached to last week’s newsletter.  Please check 
for the correct spelling of your child’s name on the envelope, as this will appear on the 
photograph.  If you would like to purchase photographs then please fill in the envelope 
and return it on photo day.  If you would like a sibling envelope then please see Mrs 
Miller in the office.  The school is not be responsible for change etc. as this is the re-
sponsibility of MSP Photography. 
 
GREENWELL POINT P&C RAFFLE 
Please return your books by this Friday to the school office.  To be drawn 7

th
 of April at 

the next P&C meeting.   
 
SCHOOL WOOKBOOK– now due please 
We still have a few children in each class without their workbooks. You may wish to 
make a part payment to help the budget.  
 
Handwriting  $13.50 
Maths Plus  $20.00 
TOTAL  $33.50 
 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 
APRIL 
 
1 Whole school  
 Assembly  9:15am 
 
4 School photographs 
 
7        P&C Meeting/ Festival  
 
9-25   School Holidays 
 
MAY 
 
10-12  NAPLAN  
 
JUNE 
 
6-7     Life Education 
 
15/16   Eisteddfod TBC 
 
 
 
 

Art by:  Sophie Bond 

Please remember that our newsletter is 

able to be viewed on our school website:                    

www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au   

‘Like’ our Facebook page 

Greenwell Point Public School 

has a Facebook page where we post 

lots of reminders, good news stories 

and share snaps and snippets from our 

school days and events.  Don’t miss our 

on the  updates and photos on your 

devices.  Like our page today! 

Get our School Stream App, it’s Green-

well Point Public School in the palm of 

your hand. 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 
Please DO NOT bring peanuts or 

use peanut butter at school. 
We have an anaphylaxis student 

http://www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
https://www.facebook.com/greenwellpointschool/
http://www.schoolstream.com.au/download/?school=Greenwell+Point+Public+School&school-url=http%3A%2F%2Fgpps.myschoolstream.net


CANTEEN NEWS 
The meal deal for this week is a ham, cheese and pineapple pizza or a BBQ chicken and cheese pizza, popper and 
popcorn.  
 
STEWART HOUSE 
Each family received a Stewart House Donation Drive envelope.  If you would like to make a donation of a gold coin, 
then your entry will go into the draw to win a $4000 destination of your choice prize.  Please return envelopes to the 
school office. 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
SHOALHAVEN FOOTBALL (SOCCER) CLINIC 
Will be conducting a school holiday clinic (ages 5 to 13) in the April school holidays at South Nowra on the 11th, 
12th and 13th April at 9am—12 noon  Cost $100 and Shoalhaven Heads on the 18th and 19th April at 9am to 12 
noon  Cost $70.  All enquiries to Mark Johnston on 048 803 4500. 

 
 
 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

GREENWELL POINT PUBLIC SCHOOL—CANTEEN 
MEAL DEAL—Wednesday 30th March, 2016 

 
I give permission for ……………………………………………………………………….   to receive a meal deal consist-
ing of ham, cheese and pineapple pizza or a BBQ chicken and cheese pizza, popper and popcorn for $5.  All stu-
dents need to provide recess.  Muffins can be purchased for 50¢, ice blocks 50¢ and custard cups now 50¢. 
 
…………………………………………….                                …………………………………… 
Parent Signature                                                                     Date 

BIRTHDAY’S 
Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 

Janaya and Cinta who turn 5 on Wednesday 

Students at our Easter Hat 

Parade last Thursday 


